Dear Members of the City Council,

My name is Bryan Srock and I am the landowner of 468 Meadow Creek Dr. I am writing to formally request permission to extend a waterline to the end of Meadow Creek Dr. Due to a lack of current water service and access to clean water, I am seeking approval to extend the existing municipal waterline to ensure access to reliable and safe water. I would greatly appreciate any assistance the City Council can provide in reviewing and approving this request. I am happy to provide additional information that may be needed. Listed below are other property owners that would benefit from the extension of city water.

JOE LARUSSO

469 Meadow Creek Dr.

Crossville, Tn 38572

808-333-6579

DAVID AND ALICE BAXTER

428 Meadow Creek Dr.

Crossville, Tn 38572

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your response and the opportunity to work together on this improvement.

Sincerely,

Bryan Srock

63 Mockingbird Dr.

Crossville, TN

931-200-2726

bryan\_srock@yahoo.com

7/7/25

Byulle